
In a small town like Florence, Oregon, having a community cinema that provides movies, documentaries, space for private and 
community events, etc. is a huge benefit. We would be devastated if City Lights Cinema were not able to receive state support. The 
business has made every attempt to stay afloat, utilizing "GoFundMe", setting up paid electronic access to events, soliciting other 
contributions, selling snacks, and following all rules for COVID compliance. Please help towns like ours maintain such important 
entities that benefit everyone. THANK YOU.


